From: Peres Da Costa, David

Sent: 28 May 2019 08:44
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Oposing Application 2019/1515/P

Can this be logged as an objection on M3 and added to HPE RM

Thanks

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

From:

Sent: 26 May 2019 20:27

To: Peres Da Costa, David <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Oposing Application 2019/15/15/P

Dear David,

T am a tenant of 26 Netherhall Gardens, and we have been made aware of planning proposal
2019/15/15/P which is to expand the ground floor flat and basement and in doing so remove multiple trees
and green spaces in the surrounding garden.

T oppose this proposal first and foremost at the building currently houses quite a large number of tenants,
adding any more to the property can potentially drastically reduce the quality of life of the current tenants

and potentially cause problems with water and sewage.

Additionally, the proposal is set to remove trees and green space around the flat which is contributing to
major pollution issues within London, forming extreme health risks for the children of the local schools.

T am very concerned about the impact of this proposal on the local area and the precedent it would
potentially set for other properties on the street.

Please reject the proposed application, for the betterment of our community.

Thank you for your time, and kind regards,

Concerned Resident



